
Dangerous Goods Handling Regulations 

Acknowledgment 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Address] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I am writing to acknowledge the receipt of the Dangerous Goods Handling Regulations 

guidelines provided to me on [Insert Date of Receipt]. I understand the importance of adhering to 

these regulations to ensure safety and compliance in the handling of dangerous goods. 

I confirm that I have reviewed the guidelines and am committed to following all procedures and 

protocols as outlined. I also recognize my responsibility to ensure that all personnel under my 

supervision are trained in and comply with these regulations. 

Should I have any questions or require further clarification regarding the handling of dangerous 

goods, I will not hesitate to reach out for assistance. 

Thank you for your attention to this critical matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company] 

[Your Contact Information] 


